
David Moore 

September 4, 2024 

Supervisor Chris Lopez 
Monterey County Board of Supervisors, District 3 
599 El Camino Real  
Greenfield, CA 93927  

Dear Supervisor Lopez, 

I am writing to express my interest in being reappointed to the San Ardo Cemetery 
District. Since my appointment in 2020, I have been dedicated to ensuring that the 
cemetery remains a respectful and well-maintained resting place for our community 
members. 

During my tenure, I have worked closely with fellow board members to address the needs 
of the community and maintain the cemetery’s upkeep. I believe my continued service will 
be beneficial in furthering our shared goals for the San Ardo Cemetery. 

I would appreciate your consideration for reappointment and am more than willing to 
provide any additional information you may need. I can be reached at 831-809-9285 or via 
email at ddmrmoore@gmail.com. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

David Moore
David Moore 


